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	To Consultee’s

	   
   Cheshire East Borough Council
   Children’s Services
   School Organisation & Capital Strategy 
   Floor 5, c/o  Municipal Buildings
   Earle Street
   Crewe
   CW1 2BJ

   E-mail:SOCS@cheshireeast.gov.uk


	DATE  01st July 2019                                

		                          
 
Dear Consultee’s

PROPOSED EXPANSION OF PARK LANE SCHOOL – PUBLIC DROP IN SESSION

As the Strategic Commissioner of School Places, Cheshire East Council has a statutory duty to ensure a sufficiency of school places for children resident in its area.

The Council recently published its Sufficiency Statement for Children and Young People with Special Educational Needs a document which has highlighted a requirement for the Council to increase its specialist provision across the Borough due to a shortage of available in area school places.

In response the local authority has proposed the expansion of Park Lane School by an additional 40 places increasing the capacity from 82 pupils to 122 pupils. 

We will be holding a public drop in session at the school on Monday 15th July between 9.30am to 1.00pm, where you will be able to view the plans for the building proposals. As a key stakeholder in this process, we would really welcome your attendance/ views on these proposals prior to a planning application submission.

If you have any questions about this letter please email SOCS@cheshireeast.gov.uk.


Yours sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack][image: ]
Joanne Prophet
School Organisation and Capital Manager
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